
 

January 2022 

Dear Applicant, 

Application Pack: Class teacher (effective from April 2022) 

Thank you for taking the time to apply for the above post at this school. 

As the advertisement indicated, this is an excellent opportunity for the successful candidate to join 

an ambitious school that has high expectations of both ourselves and of the pupils we serve. 

We are looking for a teacher who is comfortable teaching in Reception and Key Stage 1 and ideally 

has recent and relevant experience of teaching within this age range. The post will be based initially 

in Reception for the final term of the academic year with teaching responsibilities for September 

2022 being confirmed in the latter part of June.  

Please read the job description and person specification carefully as they outline the skills, 

experience and attributes we are looking for in the selection process. We also intend to observe 

candidates teach, either in their current school if already employed or in this school if you are not in 

a permanent or long-term position at present. 

The closing date for applications is on Friday 28th January 2022 and we anticipate interviews taking 

place during the week beginning 7th February 2022. 

We look forward to your application and hopefully seeing you in the very near future. 

Yours sincerely, 

Stuart Smith (Headteacher) 


